
REMEMBER TO SIGN UP FOR SUMMER LEMONADE!!! 

There is a sign-up sheet and instructions on the information table.  Please consider helping for 

one Sunday this summer.   
 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 2017:  NOW UNTIL SEPTEMBER 3RD 

August 27 and September 3rd still require coverage 

If you feel that you could help on either one of these Sundays,  

please see the sign-up sheet and curriculum information  

on the metal bookshelf, just inside the lower hall.  Thank you. 

 
 

 

FAMILY BBQ & ICE CREAM PARTY 

For kids, youth and their families, 

Sunday School teachers and VBS Leaders 

Wednesday, August 9 from 5:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

at the home of Ian & Linda Shaw, 78 Lynndale Road, Simcoe 

Rain date:  August 17th        Yes – you can bring a friend! 

Please RSVP to Linda Shaw by email no later than August 6th 

ianandlindashaw@gmail.com 
 

                        ST. PAUL’S BOOK CLUB 

                      Next book:  Friday Night Knitting Club by Kate Jacob 

                        Join us to share your thoughts about this book on 

                  Friday, August 25th at 1:00 PM 

 Please see or call Nancy in the office, 426-1845, for a copy of the novel. 
 

KIRKIN O’ THE TARTAN – OCTOBER 29, 2017 

The pipers are calling!  The tartans are calling! 

Anyone wanting to order a tartan, please call 

 


